
EAR Committee 

From: 	 Maui Chamber- Amber Coutsos <execasst@mauichamber.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, October 14, 2016 4:19 PM 

To: 	 Donald S. Guzman 

Cc: 	 EAR Committee; Pamela Tumpap 

Subject: 	 Department of Parks and Recreation-CORA 

Importance: 	 High 

Follow Up Flag: 	 Follow up 

Flag Status: 	 Completed 

Aloha Committee Chair Guzman and EAR Committee, 

I am writing on behalf of our President, Pamela Tumpap. 

We read on the EAR Committee agenda for Tuesday, October 18th a requested update of the 
Administrative Rules of the Department of Parks and Recreation (EAR-72 from County 
Communication 16-233). 

Since you are requesting an update from the Department of Parks and Recreation, we would also like 
to know why the Department of Parks and Recreation is not letting out the available CORA permits. 

We ask that an update be provided from the Department of Parks and Recreation on this matter as 
there are businesses interested in the available CORA permits and the County previously amended 
the law with the stated intention of opening up new CORA permits. 

Mahalo for your consideration. 

Regards, 

OUR 1I.JSINi5S IS MAUI BUSINESS 

Amber Coutsos 
execasst@mauichamber.com  
Maui Chamber of Commerce 
95 Mahalani RM 22A 
Wailuku, HI 96793 
Phone: 808-244-0081 
Fax: 808-244-0083 
http://www.mauichamber.com  


